
Eric joined the team in 2023 after having not played ball for a few years. Obviously it took a while to get going and shake 
off the rust but Eric's bat started to come around later in the year and he was able to put up a far better second half of the 
season then first half.

He continued to play a solid outfield in 2024 and his bat was much improved with more opportunity as Eric was relied 
on far more then he had been in 2023. Hitting mostly at the bottom of the order (but moving up from where he was in 
his first year) worked for him as he improved all of his offensive output. 

2025 was a solid year for Eric as he continued to grow as a player as he was far more aggressive on the bases (tied Brad 
for 2nd on the team with 7 stolen bases, only 1 behind Ric who had 8) and improved his on base average for the 3rd 
straight season achieving a .467 OBA for the year. Eric was far more active in the field as well making some nice plays in 
the outfield. He will be heading to London for at least the next couple of years and will be missed. Hopefully he will be 
back in 2028.
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